
SANTA MONICA-MALIBU UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NEWS RELEASE 

CONTACT:  Sarah Wahrenbrock 
310.450.8338, ext. 70229  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 19, 2023 

swahrenbrock@smmusd.org  

Special Board of Education Meeting: 
April 24, 2023 
Closed Session 

The Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District Board of Education will hold a special meeting 
on Monday, April 24, 2023, at 4 p.m. in the new district offices, located at 1717 Fourth St. in 
Santa Monica.   

This will be a closed session meeting for the Board of Education to meet with the consultants 
hired to assist in hiring our district’s new, permanent Superintendent.   

For more information on the Superintendent search timeline, please visit 
https://www.smmusd.org/SuperintendentSearch.  

The agenda for this meeting will be posted on the District website: 
https://www.smmusd.org/domain/2977. 

#   #   # 

SANTA MONICA-MALIBU UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
1717 4th Street, Santa Monica, CA 90401 
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Follow us on Twitter: @SMMUSD 
Follow us on Instagram: @smmusd_official 
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